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	Summer Program
We will be kicking off our summer program for our Pre-K and School-Age children on Monday, June 10th.  We have handed out all the packets for both the Pre-K and the School Age.  If you have any questions or concerns please let Lisa or Ashley know.  For any parents who have their child enrolled in the summer program, the summer activity fee should be paid by Tuesday, June 11th.  Our three year olds will be joining the Pre-K and School-Age on 4 field trips this summer.  Two in-house and 2 off campus.  Both off campus fieldtrips will return to the center shortly after lunch to allow for the children to have a rest period.  
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Happy Birthday
Nolan Liebl   June 2nd   3 years old
Dylan Schoemer  June 9th  4 years old

Gabby Lyon  June 17th  1 years old

Alice Peters  June 17th  2 years old

Abe Scibelli  June 19th  1 years old

Ben Ferge  June 22nd  3 years old

Noah D’Amato  June 29th  2 years old
Happy Anniversary
Mr. Michael   June 1st   3 years!!!
Miss Hayden   June 18th  1 year!

Pajama Day
Everyone gets so excited for Pajama Day.  This month it is scheduled for Thursday, June 20th.
 
	Donuts with Dad
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Calling all fathers!  We are having a special snack in your honor.  We will be having Donuts with Dad on Thursday, June 13th.  The children will be performing a song/poem and then you will have a donut with your child around 3:15pm. You will also get your Father’s Day gift at this time.  There will be sign-up sheets outside the classroom.  If you can’t make it, let your child’s teacher know if you would like to pop in for the 9:15am snack.
Safety on the Playground
Please do not send your children to the center in crocs or flip-flops, as they are difficult to keep on when running and playing on the wood chips.  Sandals with ankle straps or tennis shoes would be best.  If a child is wearing flip-flops they will not be able to play on our rock climbing structure or the climber for their safety. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
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	Field Trips
Our Pre-K and School-Age children will kick off the summer with a field trip to the Lion’s Den on Tuesday, June 11th.   
Our 3’s, Pre-K, and School-Age children will join for an in-house field trip featuring Zoey the Comfort Dog on 
Tuesday, June 18th. 
Our Pre-K and School Age children will visit Wellspring Education Center and Organic Farm on
 Thursday, June 20th.
Our 3’s, Pre-k and School-Age will wrap up the month with a visit to Shalom Wildlife Sanctuary on Tuesday, June 25th.
Pre-K and School-Age children should have a blanket permission form signed by the parent in their child’s file and the 3’s will be given permission forms to sign prior to each field trip. 
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Sunscreen/Water Bottles
Please make sure your child has a water bottle and sunscreen at the center if you choose not to use the brand the center is providing.  Also, check your child’s cubby for appropriate summer clothing and make sure all personal items are labeled with your child’s name on them.
Welcome New Families
Please help us extend a warm Ozaukee Child Care welcome to our new families.

Murphy Family  Jack  Infant Room
The Krebs Family  Lilly  3 year old room

Welcome New Staff
Please take a moment to welcome 3 new teachers to our staff:

Miss Brice

Miss Jaedyn
Miss Kristen

All three teachers will be floaters working in all of our classrooms throughout the summer.




